
These are some last minute notes that are 
important for you to note as we head in to our holidays. 

We hope you all have a great 2 week break enjoying your children and 
the great winter activities our city has for us. Try the  Art Gallery, the  

Libraries, walking around the Mount, the many parks, boardwalks and  
re- serves 

A Tip For You: 

“Your child’s behaviour is unconsciously trying to tell you something 

that (s)he doesn’t know how to express. 

It’s a parents job to decode what the behaviour is trying to say”. 
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‘E tama, tangata i akonga i te whare, te 
tuuranga ki te marae tau ana’ 

 
‘Children raised well in the home, will stand 

strong out in the world’ 
 

-a good grounding in life will bring rewards 

God blesses us with lots of freedom in our country, and many resources and 

things that we need are often readily available.  Let’s remember to take time to 

pray and thank Him for all that He has provided for us and blessed us with.  Al-

so it’s great to take the time to pray for others - “When we pray for others, God 

listens to you and blesses them.  So when you are safe and happy, Remember 

that someone is praying for you” (author unknown). 

 

We pray that God blesses you as you journey through your life, that He gives 

your strength to face life’s challenges, and that He blesses you so that you can 

KIA ORA - THANKS: 

Thanks to all of you who have helped us over 

this term, as we couldn’t do some of the things 

that we do without your help. 

 
TEACHER ONLY DAY—  MONDAY 25 JULY  

This is the first day of Term 3 when the teachers spend 

time together training to do our jobs better for the benefit 

of our children and their families– that’s you! 

Please note Shalom in NOT OPEN for children on that day. 

We will see you Tuesday 26 July .  

We are closed for 2 weeks these holidays.  

           Privacy Policy—please read  

The attached policy so you know 

what we know about keeping our 

children and you safe.  

News from the Sharon’s  

Sharon van Ameringen is on holiday from 1 August until 

the 12 eptember. Rachel Batten will be the acting  

Manager  and will be at Shalom on Monday mornings. 

Sharon Hough—the finance lady is away 25 July until the 

22 August—Sharyn Weeks will be in the office each week 

for your finance and account questions.  


